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Monday 4th October 2021 

 
Parent consultation sessions for Autumn 2021 

 
Dear SWPS Families 
 
We are delighted to announce that we want to hold our Parent consultations this year face to face.  However, due to the 
Covid-19 virus cases still on the rise, we will be implementing the following procedures to ensure that our consultations 
are safe and informative. 
 
We are unable to offer childcare at this time.  As a result, we are holding the sessions close to the school day as possible. 
 
We will be holding the consultations split throughout 3 afternoons for 2-year groups at a time: 
 

Y5/6: Monday 11.10.21 13:20 – 18:00 – in the Gym 
Y3/4: Tuesday 12.10.21 13:20 – 18:00 – in the Gym 

Y1/2: Thursday 14.10.21 13:30 – 18:00 – in the Gym 
Reception: Thursday 14.10.21 14:00 – 18:00 – in the Meeting Room (enter through Breakfast door and leave out of 

meeting room via car park) 
 
Nursery will be holding a celebration session in that week for morning and afternoon sessions. Please look out for details 
from the EYFS team. 
 
COVID-19 Safety pre-cautions: 

• Masks are to be worn by staff and families 
• Only 1 grown up permitted to avoid mass gatherings.   
• Appointment times will be strictly adhered to 
• Entry will be via the main entrance Gym door and exit after your appointment through the car park – staff will be 

there to guide. 
 

Please see the appointment slots at the bottom – please be reminded it will be first come first served. We are moving to 
our on-line booking system – please look out for the email and messages. If you are unable to use the booking system, then 
message school via email or Class Dojo.  We will try to give your first preference, if not we will try to give the closest time 
chosen. You will be notified of your time via: Class Dojo or Text. 
 Or via the on-line booking system. 
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Thank you for your continued support 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Shewley Choudhury 

http://www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk/


  

Headteacher 

 


